
"Williams Bay" 
by Frank M. Van Epps 
 
The Yerkes Observatory Staff is co-operating with the people of the Village in getting newspapers and 
publishers to give Williams Bay as the location of the Observatory. In the past, Lake Geneva has had the credit 
for its location. If the beautiful lake on which it is located is mentioned, the designation should be Geneva Lake. 
In printed matter it should appear as Williams Bay on Geneva Lake. Lake Geneva is then left for the city at the 
east end of the lake. 
 
(From Bay Leaves Volume 1 No. 3 May 18, 1933; Frank M. Van Epps, Editor) 


